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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Assessment Rolls for 2018 (2019 Levy) have been 
completed for Erie County Sewer District Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 8 and will be on file in the 
Office of the Division of Sewerage Management, Department of Environment & Planning, 95 
Franklin Street, Buffalo, NY l4202, and open for public inspection during business hours on and 
after the first of October, 2018. 
 
 The County Legislature will hold a Public Hearing on the Assessment Rolls at 6:00 p.m., 
local time, on November 8, 2018, in the Chambers of the Erie County Legislature, 92 Franklin 
Street, 4th Floor, Buffalo, New York, to hear all persons interested in the subject, including any 
objections concerning the same. 
 
 
DATED:  October 23, 2018     
Buffalo, New York 
 
 
 
By: ROBERT M. GRABER 
Clerk 
Erie County Legislature 
 
 
 
 
 


